
Liberty Township Recreation Commission 
Regular Meeting Minutes      

March 5, 2010  
(Rescheduled from February 23) 

 
Chairman Doyle called the meeting to order at 7 PM in accordance with the Sunshine Law.  
 
New members Mike Scudder and Dave D’Olivo were sworn in by Chairman Doyle.    
 
Roll call Present: Chairman Mike Doyle, Al Crisafulli, Charles Lindow, Mike Scudder, Dave D’Olivo 
Committee Liaison Mark Tibak     Absent: John Crisp, Andrew Cassini 
 
Sports Reports 
 Baseball- Mr. Doyle made a motion, seconded by Mr. D’Olivo to approve Umpire fees of 
$955 total, League fees of $125, and the following coaches (pending background checks): Eric 
Kendra, Brendan O’Byrne, Jeff Ackerman, Al Crisafulli, Mike Scudder, Mr. Sullivan, Mr. Prymak, 
Dave D’Olivo, Chuck Frieda, Rob Buchanan, Harvey Crowder. The motion was carried with all in 
favor. The League voted that a player must register with the town’s recreation team where he 
resides, and not with the town in which he attends school. Opening day will be held April 24. 
Practices will begin April 1. Skills assessments will be held March 27 & 28. Field preparation work 
will be scheduled for volunteers as soon as the fields are dry enough to work. The softball field at 
Free Union will be used for baseball this year.  

Softball- Independence will accept our girls for softball again this year. Mr. Crisafulli made 
a motion to make a donation of $500 to Independence for softball, seconded by Mr. Lindow with 
all in favor.  

 
Subcommittee Reports 
 Community Day- Dan Oliver has volunteered to organize the event. Three quotes were 
received for fireworks. After review of the costs, length of show, and the size and number of 
mortars, Mr. Doyle made a motion to accept the proposal from Interstate Fireworks, seconded by 
Mr. Crisafulli, all in favor.  
  Parks & Recreation Areas 
   Fields- CodeGreen costs will remain the same as 2009.  
Old Business 

Background checks: The coaches and Commission members will be sent an information 
packet by email.  
 Budget: The municipal budget, pending state aid available, included the requested line 
items for Recreation, plus portable lighting as a capital expense.  
 
New Business: 
 Town logo: Will be used on background check ID cards.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 PM 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Eileen Greason, Secretary 


